
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

June 17, 2015 

JluhlttcSmrice Glnntnthminn 
CAPITAL C IRCL E OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD O AK BOUL EVARD 

T ALLAHASSEE, F LORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Kelly J. Thompson, Public Utility Analyst II, Division of Economics {~ 
RE: Docket No. 140239-WS Application for staff-assisted rate case in Polk County by 

Orchid Springs Development Corporation. 

Please place the attached consumer complaint letters on the correspondence side of the docket file 
referenced above. 
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Staff assisted rate case- Orchid Springs Development 
Corporation Docket No. 140239-WS 

On behalf of the Orchid Springs Patio Homeowners 
Association, I would like to thank you for this 
opportunity to present our thoughts and opinions 
regarding the proposed water and sewer rates for our 
community. 

We have reviewed the information sent to us by the 
Commission and have found that the proposed 
monthly water rates to be nominal and within reason 
Since there was an excess in water revenue during 
2014. 
During the 2014 calendar year, sewer revenues of 
$120,826 vs. claimed expenses of$170,343 created a 
departmental deficit of $29,462. This incurred loss, 
we understand, was satisfied by another department 
within the Cassidy Organization. 

We collectively understand that losses of this nature 
cannot be withstood on and on-going basis nor is it 
our intent to recommend that they do. 

We do however, feel that the proposed sewer rates 
are somewhat excessive and suggest that the 



following formula be used to adjust the rates for the 
future. 

Given the $30,000 deficit for 2014, add a 5% 
inflation rate and an average customer usage of 4,000 
gallons per month equals $36,829. 

Divide this number by 310 customers and again 
divide by 12 months equals a $9.90 per month 
increase and would provide a more equitable answer. 

Surely this would offset any sewer shortfall and 
satisfy the budgeting issues of the residents. It is 
further suggested that, in the future, rate increases on 
water and sewer be amortized over a period of years 
rather that waiting 17 years to impose any dramatic 
. 
mcreases. 

Although much of the deficit incurred for sewer and 
wastewater treatment last year was primarily 
attributed to the charges from Winter Haven; we are 
indeed curious as to how many delinquent customers 
made contributions to this number and what is being 
done to counter non paying residents. 

Robert M. Palmer 
President Patio Homes HOA 




